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Special Message:  
 

Welcome...    I would like to welcome all of 

our Preschool families, returning and new, 

to the 2024-2025 school year!  We recognize 

that each child is God’s wonderful creation 

and encourage their growth in HIS 

knowledge while providing for their 

physical, social, emotional, cognitive, and 

spiritual development. Our amazing, 

experienced teachers have been busy 

preparing, and we all look forward to 

sharing another wonderful year with all of 

our families.         

If you have any questions, please stop by and 

visit with me, my door is always open. We 

look forward to all that God has planned for 

your child here at TBCA Pre-school.  Thank 

you 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember: 
 

Sept. 2nd - Closed – Labor Day 
Sept. 5th – Picture Day—Be here by 8:30 
Sept. 6th – Grandparent Day Breakfast 7-8:30 
Sept. 27th – Closed – Teacher Work Day 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 Birthdays: 
Stephen Patrick           09-07 

Phoeyx Freeman          09-08 

Derrick Cates               09-09 

Caleb Davenport          09-09 

William Myers              09-14 

Hudson Tillson             09-16 

Luke Hawks                 09-17 

Talila Bondy                 09-17 

Everly Laughlin           09-19 

Maxton Castro             09-20 

Avani Brooker             09-24 

Trey Miller                   09-24 

Jayce Clemons            09-29 

Coley Sullivan             09-29 

 

 
 

 

 

 

        

 

 
 

Reminders:  

 Please do not forget that your child must wash 
their hands in our restrooms upon arrival before 
you walk them to their classrooms or to 
breakfast each Morning. 

 Please be sure to sign your little one in each 
morning upon arrival and when you pick them up 
in the evening.  

 Make sure that your child has a spare set of 
clothing each day.  

 Read notes we send home.  Sign up for Parent 
Alert messages sent to your phone! 

 Be thinking about being an involved parent. We 
have many opportunities for parents to get 
involved with their child’s classroom; read a 
story, tell about your job or parties.   

 Parents are always welcome to eat breakfast or 
lunch with your child! 

 Please make sure your child wears sandals with 

back straps on them or gym shoes for playing 

outside.  The mulch can hurt their feet if they are 

not protected by a good sandal or shoe. 

 As always, please have your child here by 

9:00am at the latest each morning. 

 Chapel is every Thursday at 10:00, Please 

  make sure your child is here by 9:45.   

  

 
 

 
“For I know the plans I have for you,” 
declares the Lord, “plans to prosper you and 
not to harm you, plans to give you hope and 
a future.” Jeremiah 29:11 
 

 
 

 


